
 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

23th July 2018 
Dear Residents, 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a notification regarding a presentation and tea by Dis-Chem on Thursday, 26 July at 
9AM in the Lifestyle Centre. 
 
We received this note from Dis-Chem… 
 
“It is yet another year, at Dis-chem we pride ourselves in having loyal customers who 
continue supporting  us. 
We would like to say Thank You to you all.  We hope to continue serving you during the year. 
As a token of our appreciation, we invite  you to our 60Plus Tea Party on Thursday, 26 of July 
2018 at 9 AM in the Evergreen Lifestyle Centre. 
 
We will be Consultants from 3 companies attending, they will be there to answer questions 
you may have regarding  healthy  living. 
 

Fiona from Oxygen - dealing with Asthma 
 

Anusha from Sun Pharma - will  be talking about  coughing  problems 
 

Michelle  from  B & L Valeant - will be talking about eye Health 
 
Your attendance will be much appreciated. 
 
Thank  You!!” 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 
 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Dis-Chem Tea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


